


Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

TO: 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor 

Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk ( 1/5 )fA/II, \ 
Michele Turner, Deputy Borough Clerk (! nv·\ 
July 7, 2022 

Advisory Planning Commission Application for Appointment 

A notice of vacancy for the Funny River Advisory Planning Commission Seat F 
was advertised on the borough's website. The application period closed on 
December 3, 2021 and has remained open until filled. 

In accordance with KPB 21.02.0S0(B), the applicant listed below has been 
verified as a resident within the APC boundaries and is a qualified voter of the 
borough. The application is submitted herewith for your consideration. 

Funny River Advisory Planning Commission - Seat F 

Glenda Radvansky 

cc: River Center 




